8/1/2023
re: 105 CMR 130, Hospital Licensure – Vaccination Requirements To Whom it May Concern,
I vehemently oppose the Covid-19 and Influenza vaccines requirement for health care workers. These vaccines do not stop transmission or infection. The Covid vaccine is merely EUA and does not have full approval by the FDA. Additionally, the Covid vaccine has a horrific safety profile causing untold numbers of death and injuries. Requiring the Covid-19 vaccine will harm our health care workers and cause many to quit leaving us with a shortage of health care workers in Massachusetts.
Please do not support these vaccine requirements for Healthcare workers. Sincerely,
Naomi Halpern
131 Stoney Hill Road Shrewsbury, MA
